Minutes

November 11th 2019

Woodhull Twp. Park

Call to order: 7:04pm.

Roll call: All members present.

Reviewed October 14th minutes: Cathy accept as written, Paula 2nd and motion passed.

Budget: Maggie will research the outlay corrections on lined items.

Updates:

Maggie is working on the signs for Old M78/Lansing Rd. East and West bound, from MDOT.

Maggie is researching ways for Grants.

Shelia - on October 16th talked to One-way Paving/Asphalt to confirm if the company was done for the season, answer was yes, done for this season. I also talked to Jim Smith Sealing. We will call them in the Spring.

Shelia has suggested:

Signs to be made in memory of Connie Henske and Dwight Kittle, for their decades of dedication to the Park.

Shelia also presented 2019 pictures for the Park website.

Paula and Shelia suggestions:

Acknowledgment sign for FFA members that dedicated their time in the Park this year, Spring flower planting and October closing the Park for the season.

Acknowledgment sign for Woodhull Twp. residents who donated pre annual flowers.

*The signs to be placed though out the park.

Woodhull Twp. residents that dedicated their time:

Jeff Mendel, John Mendel, Wayne Provines, Carl Henske, Mike Colby and sons.

We appreciate your valued time to help.

Thank you everyone!!

Page 2.

The closing minutes for 2019:

Base Ball League reservations dates and times for the season to be scheduled at the January 13th 2020 meeting, 7pm Woodhull Twp. hall.

*Announcement:

2020 Fred is retiring from the Park as Chairman and Park custodian. We will be posting his position with job duties in the coming months. We will miss you Fred!!

Projects:

The walking trail.

The plans for the new Toddler area: 60x60 fenced area, toy structures, benches.

Speed bumps.

Other tabled project

Next meeting January 13th, 2020.

Meeting adjourned: 8:49pm

*Thank you to all Woodhull Twp. residence that have given their wonderful suggestion for the Park 2018/2019, we appreciate your participation. We will continue working on these projects, takes time and patience.

Wishing you and your families a Happy, Healthy and Safe Holiday season

Woodhull Twp. Park and Recreation Committee.

Fred Kline, Shelia Mendel, Maggie Galiliei, Paula Hill and Cathy Provines.